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Comments: Do not do this! What a horrible idea. This will allow rogue groups to sue for the removal of bolts just
because they don't like climbers. The nfs should use its resources for other vital functions rather than verifying
bolts. Climbers are largely self-regulatory and have strong ethical codes. The access fund helps to guide
climbers to be thoughtful and only place bolts with approval from land managers. This does not need regulation
from those who do not understand climbing.



